
COVID – 19 GUIDANCE 

The world health organisation has now characterised COVID – 19 as a pandemic and the risk 

level to the UK has been raised from moderate to high. 

We are carefully monitoring the current position daily in what is a rapidly evolving situation.  

We will respond to any further directives appropriately and in the interest of all our 

students and families. 

As of March 17th 2020 – WE ARE OPEN AND CONTINUING AS NORMAL WITH CLASSES. 

PLEASE BE ASSURED WE ARE FOLLOWING ALL GOVERNMENT AND RAD 

RECOMMENDATIONS. 

The health and safety of our students and the wider community is our primary concern. 

 Our premises are cleaned daily 

 We are hyper-vigilant 

 Health and hygiene information is prominently displayed including NHS guidelines. 

 Please wash your hands 

 Use a tissue for coughs 

 Avoid touching your face 

 Use the sanitisers provided 

 

 

Our dance classes are strictly non-contact and we are operating small classes. 

If, following official advice we decide to close and suspend activities for a short time we will 

communicate this via website updates. 

Please do not attend at Skelton Dance Academy if you feel unwell or have any symptoms (new 

continuous cough and/fever or high temperature including mild symptoms. 

Please follow the COVID – 19 stay at home guidance and follow trusted sources of information. 

 NHS 

 Public Health England 

 World Health Organisation 

 Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

 

Stay safe.  Look after each other.  Be kind 

Together we can beat this. 


